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What have we been learning?  

05.10.18 

This week in English we have been writing non- chronological reports about Neil 

Armstrong’s trip to the moon. We have been really focusing on using capital letters 

for names and using our neatest handwriting, showing the correct letter formation. 

We are working on using our diamond powers to take responsibility for our learning 

by using our word mats to check common exception words and spellings. 

Ask your child for some Neil Armstrong facts. You’ll be amazed! 

This week we have been consolidating our learning about place value, completing 

chilli challenges from our maths area. Have a go at using things from around the 

home to represent tens and ones (spaghetti, cheerios, beans would work well). Feel 

free to take a picture and we can stick it in their skills book. 

 

 

 

 

 

In art this week we have been investigating which paint would be best for an alien 

space ship. We had a go using acrylic, poster, water colour and powder paint and 

discussed what it looked like and how it felt to paint with. 

 

Next Week 

 

In English, we will be writing a recount about our 

trip. 

 

In Science, we will be exploring materials and their 

properties. 

 

In Dance, we will be continuing our space dance! 

 

Important information  

 
Mathletics logins are now in home school books. 

Please continue to use mathletics as it is a great 

tool for recapping our learning. 

 

Parents evening will be on Weds 24th and Thurs 

25th October. The office will be in touch about 

making an appointment. 
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